
SITE VISIT BY MTUN COE SECRETARIAT 

A briefing by Associate Prof Dr Mimi Sakinah Abd Munaim 

BY PUTRA MOHD DARUL RIDZUAN ROSU 

A site visit was organised by the MTUN COE Secretariat on 

April 9, 2014. The objective of the visit was to see the progress 

of research works carried out under the MTUN COE Grant. A 

consultation service was also conducted. 

Among those in the group were UiTM Shah Alam lecturer Prof. 

Dr. Ku Halim bin Ku Hamid and Prof Durrishah binti ldrus, the 

CEO of KP J International University Collage. They were the 

panel of assessors in the visit. 

In the visit, research works with commercial potentials would also 

be identified. 
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